
 

 

 

 

 

TRASH MATTERS 
Refuse workers straight talking, no rubbish here  

A GMB message to Milton Keynes Serco workers  

Join the GMB  

 

 

If you want to know more abou the GMB contact Coral on 07576562117 or   

      Mick Dooley (24/7) on 07773061798 or    michael.dooley@gmb.org.uk 

Pay Increase Update  

GMB Meeting Wolverton 

06.30 am 

Monday 5th of December  
Meet in the yard before work- All welcome, it is your wages so make the 

effort to attend and spread the word to your workmates. Meetings like this 

will show you are together and strengthens your hand in the negotiations. 

This is why you should make the effort to attend.   

We have registered a formal disagreement with Serco in regard to their failure to give 

you a decent pay increase.  

With inflation running at 11% and RPI at 14.2% we do not feel that Serco are offering 

you the wage increase you need to maintain your lifestyle. 

The GMB in all conscience cannot recommend that you accept a poor pay offer. We 

have told Serco this and we are waiting on them arranging a meeting to discuss 

further. But we cannot wait for this because we need to update you and you have 

been waiting long enough.   

We would like to keep you informed and to canvas your views on the next steps.   

The GMB is your union, please attend the meeting and have your say. 


